EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF SLOVENIA

No. D-008/17

The Embassy of the Republic of Slovenia presents its compliments to the Ministry of Foreign
Affairs and Trade of Hungary and has the honour to convey the following message from His
Excellency Mr. Borut Pahor, President of the Republic of Slovenia, to His Excellency Mr.

Janos Ader, President of Hungary:

"Your Excellency,

It was with deep sorrow and sadness that I received the news about the tragic traffic
accident which claimed so many precious young lives.

Allow me to extend sincere condolences on behalf of the Republic of Slovenia and on
my own behalf to Your Excellency and the families of the tragic victims.

Please convey my sincere sympathies to the bereaved families as well as wishes for a
quick recovery to those injured in the accident.

Please accept, Your Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration."

¢

The Embassy would greatly appreciate it if the message is conveyed to its high destination.

The Embassy of the Republic of Slovenia avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the

Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Trade of Hungary the assurances of its highest consideration.%
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